
 

 
 
 
 

 
Date: September 28th, 2021 
 

MCM 2021 Season Pool Closure Information 
 
Our MCM community pools will be closed for the year on Monday October 4th, 
2021. We have had some gate issues with the Spoon Drift pool over the last 
several weeks as the current gate system company has been unreliable. We are 
working to replace the gate system at both pools during the off season, and also 
switch to a different company for maintaining the gate system moving forward so 
that we can reduce the number of issues we have experienced. More information 
will be sent on this process as soon as it is available. We will also be changing the 
hours of operation for our pools starting next season as well. The new hours of 
operation starting next season will be 6:00 am to 10:00 pm daily. We were not 
able to update the pool hours this year as we needed to have updated signage at 
the pools to match the updated pool hours before the hours can officially be 
changed. We will be working to get the updated signage completed during the off 
season as well so that we can start out next season with our new pool hours. 
Please let the board know if you have any questions at all and hope everyone had 
a great summer! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Contact the Property Management Company 
Ryan@legacysouthwestpm.com  

 
Contact the HOA Board of Directors: 

BoardOfDirectors@marinecreekmeadows.com 
 

www.marinecreekmeadows.com  
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